3 The Hexagon/Fitzroy Park/London/N6 6HR

215t November 2016

Kate Phillips

Regeneration and Planning Development Manager
London Borough of Camden

Town Hall

Judd Street

London

WC1H 9JE

also by cmail: planning@camden.gov.uk
Dear Ms Phillips,
4 The Hexagon, Fitzroy Park, London N6 6HT

Planning Application ref: 2016/3252/P
OBJECTION TO APPLICATION

Thank you for the opportunity to comment further on the revised application in relation to Number 4 The

Hexagon.

As you will be aware from recent letters, the owners of nos. 1, 2, 3, 5 and 6 have consulted over the proposed
works at number 4. We at number 3 write to record our agreement with the various grounds of objection
clearly set out by Bernard Carnell of number 1 The Hexagon and there is nothing in the revised proposals
that causes us to depart from our firm view that to allow the scheme at number 4 would create a very

undesirable precedent; there is nothing further that we wish to add.

Yours sincercely,

Jeffrey Edwards and Katherine Man



